mrowlinson@townofcanandaigua.org

L

From: Shawna Bonshak <sbonshak@townofcanandaigua.org>

Sent: Monday, July 12, 2021 11:47 AM

To: '‘Rocco Venezia'

Cc: gensen@townofcanandaigua.org; mrowlinson@townofcanandaigua.org; ‘Chuck Oyler'
Subject: RE: Tichenor Point project

Thank you for letting us know, Pat.

We will take the application off of the July 27*" agenda.

Shawna E. Bonshak, Town Planner
Town of Canandaigua

5440 Route 5 and 20 West
Canandaigua, New York 14424
Phone: 585-394-1120, ext. 2254

From: Rocco Venezia (rocco@veneziasurvey.com) <rocco@veneziasurvey.com>

Sent: Monday, July 12, 2021 11:40 AM

To: Chris Jensen <cjensen@townofcanandaigua.org>; shonshak@townofcanandaigua.org
Subject: Tichenor Point project

Chris / Shawna

We are requesting to withdraw the application for the driveway re-alignment at Tichenor Point for ABDB Silver Springs
LLC

Please let us know if you need anything further.
Thank you

Pat

Venezia Associates Land Surveyors and Civil Engineers
336 North Main Street

Canandaigua N.Y. 14424

585-396-3267 Office



